
Suspension of UHS Services 

due to a COVID-19 Positive Case  

 

 

Dear Users,  

 

We would like to inform you that a staff member working in the University Health Service was 

tested COVID positive today (14 February 2022).  This staff member does NOT have direct 

patient contact.  The staff member last came to the campus on 10 February 2022. 

 

In order to protect the safety of and to reduce the health risk of all UHS users, the UHS clinics 

will be closed immediately until 20 February 2022 (Sunday) inclusive.  Thorough cleaning 

and disinfection will be carried out before the clinic reopens.  If you have any medical 

concern during this period, please visit other service providers.   

 

In view of the evolving nature of COVID-19, you are advised to check the UHS website 

http://www.uhs.hku.hk this Sunday and shortly before your future scheduled UHS visit, in case 

of further development or announcements.    

 

If you have any query, please email us at: uhealth@hku.hk 

 

Thank you. 

 

University Health Service 

14 February 2022 
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